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April 7, 2020 
 

 
Dear TCUSD Parents/Guardians, 
 
This message is part of our daily communication we will deliver each afternoon. Please continue to check your 
email inbox for messages from TCUSD at least once a day. As a reminder, any question or concern can be 
addressed by emailing our helpline at TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net. Please reach out to us, and we will respond 
within a 24-hour-period or sooner.  
 

Grab-N-Go Lunches – New Schedule & Procedure 
Our lunch service has resumed this week with a new schedule: 11am to 1pm, Monday, Wednesday and 
Friday. We will serve two lunches per child on each day for Monday and Wednesday and one lunch on Friday. 
Lunches will be served as Grab & Go lunch for all TCUSD students in the TCHS Student Parking Lot on 
Temple City Blvd. Please drive through and remain in your car. Any students who need to walk to the 
lunch service will be given special directions for picking up lunch. Please follow these directions when you 
arrive in the lot so that we avoid a large crowd. We understand that with our new block schedule for grades 7-
12 it might be difficult for students to be in the car with parents. If a parent can show the student’s school ID 
card, we will serve the lunch to the adult on behalf of the student.  
 

Online Reading Book Access 
We are happy to offer our students access to the myON digital library (username = myon, password = read). A 
parent resource guide for this digital library can be found by clicking this link.   
 

Still Need a Device? Last Call for This Week 
We have been providing devices to any TCUSD student who needs one. Tomorrow, Wednesday, April 8th 
will be the last day to get a device for this week. Please email TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net to schedule an 
appointment. If you are unable to pick up a device this week, we will be available next week Monday through 
Wednesday for device pick-up.  
 

Local Control Accountability Plan (LCAP) 
Thank you to so many of our students and parents who have completed the survey. We have included the link 
in case you have not had a chance to complete it. Please take the very brief and anonymous survey 
listed below. We also encourage all students in grades 3-12 to complete the survey as well. TCUSD greatly 
values your input and feedback. We rely on this data for our growth and reflection. 
 

Student Survey Grades 3-12 Parent Survey 
TCUSD Student Survey Grades 3-12 - English 
TCUSD Student Survey Grades 3-12 - Chinese 
TCUSD Student Survey Grades 3-12 - Spanish 

TCUSD Parent Survey - English 
TCUSD Parent Survey - Chinese 
TCUSD Parent Survey - Spanish 

  

We will continue to support our TCUSD Family each day through the Distance Learning process. Please reach 
out to your child’s principal, teacher or counselor for help and support. You may also email 
TCUSDhelpdesk@tcusd.net with any questions or concerns. Stay well, TCUSD.  

 

Sincerely, 
Kimberly Fricker  
Kimberly Fricker, Ed.D. 
Superintendent of Schools  
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